
EMERGENCY WEATHER SHELTER PLAN 
ACTIVATED

The City of Fort Collins has ACTIVATED the Emergency Weather Shelter Plan
FRIDAY, MARCH 12 (5 p.m.) – MONDAY, MARCH 15 (8 a.m.)

The plan will be in operation March 12, 2021 (Friday night) – March 15, 2021 (Monday 
morning) due to Winter Storm Warnings issued by the National Weather Service. The City 
of Fort Collins is in communication with internal City departments and external community 
partners to coordinate and operate shelters.

Anyone seeking overnight shelter should go to:
a.	 Catholic Charities (460 Linden Center Drive) – shelter for women and families

b.	 Blue Spruce Temporary Shelter operated by Fort Collins Rescue Mission (1301 Blue Spruce) 
– shelter for men

Anyone seeking daytime shelter should go to:
a.	 Women can stay all day Saturday and Sunday at Catholic Charities

b.	 Men and people not staying at Catholic Charities can find day shelter at:

•	 The Murphy Center – 242 Conifer Street (2 doors down from Blue Spruce  
Temporary Shelter)

•	 Catholic Charities temporary shelter (460 Linden Center Drive)

Because these locations are all very close for the people staying there, no additional 
transportation will be needed/provided.

In case of emergency or life-safety concern, please call 911.
Please, contact Beth Sowder at bsowder@fcgov.com if you have questions.

Auxiliary aids and services are available for persons with disabilities. V/TDD 711 20-22195
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